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Ref: No. SIL/SD/16/2021-22 29" June, 2021. 

The Listing Operations, 

BSE LIMITED, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street; Mumbai- 400001. 

Ref: Suditi Industries Ltd. (Script Code 521113) 

Sub: Request for extension of time period for submission of Financial Results 2020-21 

Dear Sir, 

We hereby inform you that this year also the government has declared lock down from the middle of April 

2021 and even as on the date of this letter, there are severe restrictions imposed on the number of people 

allowed to attend the office and factory operations. Because of this the company had to operate al a very 

low level of capacity because of the directives to maintain the operations with only a limited number of 

persons. Because of this we had to close down the plant and office operations partially from middle of 

April till now due to Covid 19 pandemic. 

However we were trying our best to manage the operations with permitted number of people so as to 

enable us to maintain the continuity of the operations unlike last year. But since the pandemic was more 

severe and spreading much faster than the earlier one resulting in more fatalities, we are not taking any 

chance to let our guard go and put the staff and workmen into more difficulties. Hence in spite of our best 

efforts, we were unable to complete the audit of our books of account and publish the same on time. 

‘Therefore we request you to grant extension up to 30th. July 2021 to submit the Audited financial Results 

for the FY 2020-21. Please note that we are regular in submitting the financial results and other 

information/reports and it is only because of this extreme difficult situation we are seeking extension for 

submission of the financial results. Hence we request you to take up the matter before the respective 

authorities and grant us the time for submission of the financial results. Further we also request you to take 

up the matter with respective authorities for granting time up to at least 30th. August 2021 to deserved 

entities particularly small and medium size companies like our company for submission of Q1 Results. We 

once again highlight the fact that the MSME companies are now passing through a very difficult phase and 

it is impossible for MSME to survive this crisis without support from public and government bodies. 

Hence we seek your support at this point of time. 

Yhanking you, 

Yours’ Faithfully, 

For Suditi Industries Limited, 

Kajagopal Raja Chinraj 

Executive Director 

  


